HB 1213 -- Department of Revenue Fee Offices

Sponsor: Franklin

Currently, the Director of the Department of Revenue must give
priority to a tax-exempt organization or a political subdivision
when awarding a fee office contract in the competitive bidding
process. This bill requires the department director to give
priority to a tax-exempt organization located within the
community where the office will be established.
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